Dear Springfield Parents and Guardians,


Our Annual Field Day will be held at 12:30 p.m. on June 16, 2014.  This year we have many activities and sport competitions that will challenge your child.  The weather may be hot, and some of these activities will result in dirty and wet clothes.  For this reason I am asking that you please send in the items listed below if possible.  This will ensure that your child will return on the bus as clean as possible!!  The sixth graders will be running the events of field day.  Everyone is encouraged to show up to support your child and watch from the sideline.  
List of things to bring to Field Day:

Extra pair of socks and sneakers  DO NOT BRING FLIP FLOPS!!!

Extra pair of shorts

Extra shirt to change into

Sunscreen

Beach Towel

Water bottle

Plastic Bag to carry home wet and dirty clothes!!
Thank you very much for your cooperation!!!

Sincerely,

Mr. Schleider

